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TPC Enquiry
Stadium planning

I would like to log my opposition to the current government idea of a Stadium -I fully support a Tasmanian AFL team and 
even a stadium but the current proposal is totally out of place in the position the government wish to use.  
The height, lack of transport and design are not in keeping with the image Hobart represents. 
Thank you 
DiBlackwood  
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